
Iowa Valley Community School District 

Minutes of Public Meeting held 2.23.2023 

 

Attendees: 

Mr. Curt Rheingans, John Bowlin, Danielle Smith, Ashton Linnell 

 

The public meeting was opened at 3:30pm by Superintendent Curt Rheingans 

 

Initial Proposal to Iowa Valley Education Association by Iowa Valley Community School District.  

Superintendent Rheingans presented the initial offer for salaries for the 2023-2024 school year.   The 

increase included a $106,784 total package increase to a newly installed salary schedule and the increase 

in health benefits.  The proposal also included a $1,500 one time payment for each each teacher.  

Further proposed was that contract language would be changed only to comply with current procedures 

and laws.  

 

Superintendent Rheingans concluded the public meeting at 3:37pm.  

 


